PUBLIC NOTICE

The Economic Development Advisory Committee will hold an open
house at the Warner Community Center on Thursday, September 12 at
6:30 pm. The public is invited to see the interior of the building and
learn about the agencies located in the Community Center. A “Listening
Session” will be held at Town Hall on September 26th at 7:00 to discuss
the future of the Community Center.

Thursday, September 12th, 6:30 pm

Warner Community Center



